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January 27, 1969 

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Ivan: 

Your letter of January 17 concerning our part in the planning 
for the Model Cities Program is sincerely appreciated. It was 
very thoughtful and generous of you, and I have relayed your 
kind comments to the individuals involved. 

W'e are proud of Atlanta and are always glad to contribute 
whatever we can to continued metropolitan progress. All of 
us recognize, too, that much of the credit for Atlanta being 
in the forefront in so many areas belongs to outstanding leaders 
such as you have been as our Mayor, and we' II miss you in 
that capacity . 

Best persona I regards . 

Sincerely, 

~)n 
T.R. Moy T 
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